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Garbage Collection 

Garbage Collection 

¢ƻǿƴ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

Recycling Collection 

Calendar 

Deadline 

Museum Meeting @ 

7pm at the Museum 

¢ƻǿƴ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

Pool Meeting @ 

6:30 pm at the Hall 

Summer Program 

Business Lunch 

Recycling Collection 

Market at the 

Museum  

First Day of 

Summer Program 

CANADA 

DAY 

Hot Dog Lunch 

and Fireworks at 

Welwyn Lake 

Local Businesses Strengthen Your Local 

Economy 
Each dollar you spend at an independent business 

returns 50 times more money to your local 

economy than one spend at an on-line mega 

retailer - a benefit we can all bank on. 

Stat in Lieu of 

Canada Day 

Bricks for Kid 

*See inside for 

more details** 

Lego Fun @ the 

Library 

2:30-4:00pm 

Lego Fun @ the 

Library 

2:30-4:00pm 

Dimensional 

Canvas Paint 

Night @ the 

Library 

7:00pm 









FOR SALEé NOTICESé.LOSTé.FOUNDé.. COMING EVENTS 

LOT FOR SALE - REDUCED IN 

PRICE 

316 Ellice Street   

75ô frontage X 120ô deep.   

Large, flat, serviced lot & centrally  

located in Rocanville.   

$29 900 OBO 

Call 306-949-5454, 403-201-9146  

or 306-455-2645. 

Welwyn Centennial Regional Park 

Swimming lessons: July 3rd to 7th for all ages 

Two lessons per day. Cost is $30 per swimmer. 

 

Hot Dog Lunch on July 6th 

Fireworks on July 6th in the evening 

 

Call Margaret @ 306-645-4535 or Orville @ 306-733-2155 

COME JOIN THE FUN! 

 

BASEMENT SUIT FOR RENT 

Located in Rocanville, 

One bedroom, bathroom, kitchenette and 

living area. 

$700.00 a month. 

Can rent by the week or by the month. 

Call or text 306-435-7430 for info. 

wƻŎŀƴǾƛƭƭŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘǊŜ  
¢ƘŜ /ŜƴǘǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ƘŀǾŜ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ŀƊŜǊƴƻƻƴ ƎŀƳŜǎ ƻǊ aƻƴŘŀȅ 
ǇƻǘƭǳŎƪǎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎǳƳƳŜǊΦ ¢ƘŜǎŜ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ŧŀƭƭ 
ǎƻ ƪŜŜǇ ŀƴ ŜȅŜ ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜƳŜƴǘΦ CƻǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ 
ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ aŜƭ {ǘǊƻƴƎ ƻǊ [ƛƴŘŀ .ƻŎƪ ƻǊ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ 

ōƻŀǊŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΗ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ Ϸмл  
 9±9w¸hb9 ƛǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊΦ  

  

Dial-A-Van Schedule July: 

 

The Dial-A-Van will run every 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 

Please call 306-434-6644 to book 

your ride. 

Rocanville Welcome Wagon 

If you are new to town please contact the Rec Office @ 

306-645-2164 to request a welcome wagon package full of 

important information and freebees curtesy of our local 

businesses!  

Rocanville Food Share 
 

If you know anyone in the area in need of food please contact: 

  Darlene Williams 645-2921  

Roseanne Kelly 306-645-4561  

Betty Mills  306-645-2102 

Pastor Paul Bunz 306-434-5375 

 

Cheques made payable to Rocanville Food Share can be mailed 

to Box 623, Rocanville, SK S0A 3L0  

 

Rocanville Playschool 
Rocanville Playschool is accepting registrations for the 

2017-2018 school year, if you have a 3 or 4 year old 

ready to attend please email 

rocanvilleplayschool@gmail.com for more information. 

The Rocanville Recreation and REDO  Boards 

would like to thank Kristy Nelson and Ivy 

Decorby for the planning and execution of a 

successful Canada 150 celebration in 

Rocanville.  Thanks also goes out to all the 

volunteers and participants that took part in the 

many other events that day! 



150 Canada Birthday Parade 
 

Thank You! Thank You! Thank You! 

From the Rocanville Ministerial Community of 

Churches: Rocanville / Welwyn United, Catholic, 

Anglican, Pentecostal and Hope Congregational. 

With your contribution, the Parade Float was a 

success! 

 

Stan Langley for the use of the trailer, Ray and 

Marjorie Thompson for the use of their truck, 

Anthony and Rosanne Kelly for supplying the 

music system, Donna Jack for supplying flowers, 

Chris and Pat Watson for the use of the quonset, 

Senior ladies for making flowers, and the children 

on bikes. It was great to work together to make 

this happen! 

 

 

 

 

Thank You   

The Royal Canadian Legion, Rocanville Branch #020, had 

a great day and a very successful concession at the June 

17th Market at the Museum (and Canada 150 Day). 

Sincere thanks to Borderland Co-op for generously 

donating a gift card plus organizing and delivering our 

supplies as well as supplying the ice.  Thank you to Bill 

Easton for letting us decorate his classic Mercury truck for 

the parade (and for driving the truck).  Thank you to  

Jamie and other Museum volunteers for always being so 

helpful and special thanks to Pat Watson who made the 

coffee and helped us serve food.  Big thanks to Deb Selby 

and the TD Bank staff for partnering with us and donating 

Rice Krispie cake and helping serve food and drinks.  

Thank you to Dennis Norrie who lent a hand on the hot 

dog assembly line.  And lastly, our sincere appreciation to 

everyone in the community who helped support our hot 

dog/chili fundraiser.  (We hope no one left hungry).  We 

are a small group of Legion members and without 

community support for our Poppy Campaign, attendance 

at Remembrance Day services and support of this yearly 

fundraiser, we just couldnôt do it without you. Thank you! 

Rocanville Branch #020 - RCL  



aƻƴŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ оǊŘ -  
9ƛƭŜŜƴ 9ǘƘŜǊƛƴƎǘƻƴΣ tƘȅƭƭƛǎ IŀǊǇŜǊΣ DǿŜƴŘŀ bƻǊǊƛŜΣ 5ŜƴƛǎŜ /ŀƭƭƛƴ 
 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ рǘƘ - 
tŜƴƴȅ ¸ǳƴƎΣ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŀ YƛƳΣ !ǳŘǊŜȅ .ƻŘŜƴǎǘŀũΣ {ǳȊŀƴƴŜ ²ǳǎƘƪŜ 
 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ сǘƘ - ²ƛƭƭŀ /ƭŀǊƪŜΣ ¢ŜǊǊȅ CŜƭǎƛƴƎΣ 5Ŝō {Ŝƭōȅ 
 
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ тǘƘ -  
[ƛƴŘŀ .ƻŎƪΣ 9Ǿŀ {ǿŀƴǎƻƴΣ aŀǊƛŜ bƛȄƻƴΣ {ȅƭǾƛŀ aŀƎƴǳǎǎƻƴ 
 
aƻƴŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ млǘƘ - 
LǊŜƴŜ bƻǊǘƻƴΣ WƻȅŎŜ {ǳǊǊƛŘƎŜΣ !ƴƴŀ 5Ŝ/ƻǊōȅΣ aŀǊƧƻǊƛŜ 
¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴ 
 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ мнǘƘ - 
LǊŜƴŜ bƻǊǘƻƴΣ ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŜ CŀŦŀǊŘΣ DǿŜƴŘŀ bƻǊǊƛŜΣ tƘȅƭƭƛǎ IŀǊǇŜǊ 
 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ моǘƘ - tŜƴƴȅ ¸ǳƴƎΣ aŀǊƛƭȅƴ IƛŎƪƛŜΣ wǳǘƘ 5ŜǎƧŀǊƭŀƛǎ 
 
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ мпǘƘ -  
9ƛƭŜŜƴ 9ǘƘŜǊƛƴƎǘƻƴΣ 5ŜƴƛǎŜ /ŀƭƭƛƴΣ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŀ YƛƳΣ 9Ǿŀ {ǿŀƴǎƻƴ 
 
aƻƴŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ мтǘƘ - 
²ƛƭƭŀ /ƭŀǊƪŜΣ [ƛƴŘŀ .ƻŎƪΣ ¢ŜǊǊȅ CŜƭǎƛƴƎΣ {ǳȊŀƴƴŜ ²ǳǎƘƪŜ 
 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ мфǘƘ - 
¢ƘŜǊŜǎŜ CŀŦŀǊŘΣ !ƴƴŀ 5Ŝ/ƻǊōȅΣ !ǳŘǊŜȅ .ƻŘŜƴǎǘŀũΣ aŀǊƛŜ bƛȄƻƴ 
 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нлǘƘ - 
9ƛƭŜŜƴ 9ǘƘŜǊƛƴƎǘƻƴΣ {ȅƭǾƛŀ aŀƎƴǳǎǎƻƴΣ [ƛǎŀ wŜǎǘŀǳ 
 
 
 

CǊƛŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нмǎǘ - 
tŜƴƴȅ ¸ǳƴƎΣ aŀǊƛƭȅƴ IƛŎƪƛŜΣ aŀǊƧƻǊƛŜ ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴΣ WƻȅŎŜ {ǳǊǊƛŘƎŜ 
 
aƻƴŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нпǘƘ - 
²ƛƭƭŀ /ƭŀǊƪŜΣ DǿŜƴŘŀ bƻǊǊƛŜΣ 9Ǿŀ {ǿŀƴǎƻƴΣ ¢ŜǊǊȅ CŜƭǎƛƴƎ 
 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нсǘƘ - 
[ƛƴŘŀ .ƻŎƪΣ tƘȅƭƭƛǎ IŀǊǇŜǊΣ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŀ YƛƳΣ {ȅƭǾƛŀ aŀƎƴǳǎǎƻƴ 
 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нтǘƘ - 
LǊŜƴŜ bƻǊǘƻƴΣ aŀǊƛŜ bƛȄƻƴΣ {ŀƴŘǊŀ aŀƪƛΣ .ŜǾ /ŀǎŜƳƻǊŜ 
 
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нуǘƘ - 
LǊŜƴŜ bƻǊǘƻƴΣ 5ŜƴƛǎŜ /ŀƭƭƛƴΣ !ƴƴŀ 5Ŝ/ƻǊōȅΣ {ǳȊŀƴƴŜ ²ǳǎƘƪŜ 
 
aƻƴŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ омǎǘ - 
!ƴƴŜ YƴƛƎƘǘΣ aŀǊƛƭȅƴ IƛŎƪƛŜΣ !ǳŘǊŜȅ .ƻŘŜƴǎǘŀũΣ WƻȅŎŜ {ǳǊǊƛŘƎŜ 
 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ !ǳƎǳǎǘ нƴŘ - 
¢ƘŜǊŜǎŜ CŀŦŀǊŘΣ tŜƴƴȅ ¸ǳƴƎΣ 9Ǿŀ {ǿŀƴǎƻƴΣ DǿŜƴŘŀ bƻǊǊƛŜ 
 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ !ǳƎǳǎǘ оǊŘ - 
[ƛƴŘŀ .ƻŎƪΣ aŀǊƧƻǊƛŜ ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴΣ DƭŜƴŘŀ .Ǌƻǿƴ 
 
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ !ǳƎǳǎǘ пǘƘ - 
!ƴƴŜ YƴƛƎƘǘΣ tƘȅƭƭƛǎ IŀǊǇŜǊΣ ¢ŜǊǊȅ CŜƭǎƛƴƎΣ /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŀ YƛƳ 
 

 
      

 

Rocanville Community Thrift Store Schedule July 2017  
     Monday, Wednesday & Friday 1 - 4 PM, Thursday 6 - 8 PM 

Vacation Bible School 
 

Registrations are now welcomed for  

VBS (Vacation Bible School)  
 

At the Rocanville Pentecostal Church 
Monday August 21st

 
to Thursday August 24th and a 

Barbeque on Friday 
Time: Mornings 9-12 

 
Program is supplied by Devoted Ministries Inc. from 
Brandon and is suitable for children in Kindergarten 

to Grade 6. 
 

Preference will be given to those who register as 
early as possible. 

 
Please contact Pastor Nick from the Rocanville 

Pentecostal Church 
1-780-977-7492 or E-mail:                                   

Nicholas.almeida@v-mail.ca 



Rocanville Aquatic Centre Summer 

Swimming Lessons 

 
Rocanville Aquatic Centre will be offering 

swimming lessons for Preschool, Level 1-6, 

Rookie, Ranger, and Star lessons 

July 17th-21st and August 14th-17th. 

 

The times for each day are as follows: 

 

9-10am Preschool 

10-11am Swimmer 1-5 

11am-12pm Swimmer 6, Rookie, Ranger, Star 

1-2pm Swimmer 1-5 

2-3pm Swimmer 6, Rookie Ranger Star 

 

Parent & Tot will be August 8th-11th. The 

times for each day are as follows: 

10-11am 

1-2pm 

  
 

Rocanville Recreation Board 

  
The Rocanville Recreation Board is looking for Members 

at Large to join our board.  

We had a lot of interest for these positions at our AGM. 

Now we are calling for volunteers to fill them. 

This is a great opportunity to represent your  community! 

We will review all forwarded names at our 

August 10th meeting and decided if elections need to be 

held.  

If you are interested in joining please send your name 

to rocanville@sasktel.net by August 6th, 2017. 


